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10.1 

REPORT 2 – 2021  

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Road Safety Committee presents its second report for 2021 and recommends: 

 

RSC-0002-2021 

1. That the email dated January 27, 2021 from John Walmark, Citizen Member with respect to 

his resignation from the Road Safety Committee be received. 

2. That due to the resignation of John Walmark, Citizen Member, a vacancy exists on the Road 

Safety Committee, and that the City Clerk be directed to fill the vacancy in accordance with 

the Corporate Policy #02-01-01 on Citizen Appointments to Committees, Boards and 

Authorities. 

(RSC-0002-2021) 

 

RSC-0003-2021 

1. That the Vision Zero Update presentation by Erica Warsh, Project Leader, Vision Zero, be 

received. 

2. That the Road Safety Committee requests that the Leadership Team ensure that all City 

planning initiatives are implemented with the Vision Zero lens. 

(RSC-0003-2021) 

 

RSC-0004-2021 

That verbal update by Sgt. Paul Dhillon, Peel Regional Police with respect to the Road Watch 

Statistics Program, be received. 

(RSC-0004-2021) 

 

RSC-0005-2021 

That the Powerpoint presentation by Colin Patterson, Supervisor, Road Safety, with respect to 

Quiet Streets, be received. 

(RSC-0005-2021) 

 

RSC-0006-2021 
That the PowerPoint presentation by Colin Patterson, Supervisor, Road Safety with respect to 
Neighbourhood Area Speed Limit Project, be received. 
(RSC-0006-2021) 
 

 

 


